
TCEQ Interoffice Memorandum 

 

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 

 

TO:        Office of the Chief Clerk          
  Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
 

THRU:  Chris Kozlowski, Team Leader 
  Water Rights Permitting Team 

   
FROM: Joshua Schauer, Project Manager 
  Water Rights Permitting Team 

 
DATE:  January 5, 2023 

 
SUBJECT: Thomas J. Turner 
  WRPERM 13112 

CN604649327, RN107633125 
  Application No. 13112A to Amend Water Use Permit  

    No. 13112 
  Texas Water Code § 11.122, Not Requiring Notice 

Unnamed tributary of Lookout Creek, Lavaca   River Basin  

  Wharton County  
 

The application and fees were received on December 19, 2022. The application was 
declared administratively complete and accepted for filing with the Office of the 
Chief Clerk on January 5, 2022. No notice is required pursuant to House Bill 1964 

and 30 Texas Administrative Code (TAC) § 295.158(c)(2)(A). 
 

All fees have been paid and the application is sufficient for filing. 
 
 

 
___________________________ 

Joshua Schauer, Project Manager  
Water Rights Permitting Team  

Water Rights Permitting and Availability Section  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

OCC Mailed Notice Required   □YES     □NO 



Jon Niermann, Chairman 

Emily Lindley, Commissioner 

Bobby Janecka, Commissioner 

Erin Chancellor, Interim Executive Director 
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Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

P.O. Box 13087   •   Austin, Texas 78711-3087   •   512-239-1000   •   tceq.texas.gov 
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January 5, 2023 
 
Mr. Thomas J. Turner                                                  VIA E-MAIL  
458 N. County Road 391 
Louise, Texas 77455-4176 
 
RE: Thomas J. Turner 
 WRPERM 13112 

CN604649327, RN107633125 
 Application No. 13112A to Water Use Permit No. 13112 
 Texas Water Code § 11.122, Not Requiring Notice 

Unnamed tributary of Lookout Creek, Lavaca River Basin  
 Wharton County  
 
Dear Mr. Turner: 
 
This acknowledges receipt, on December 19, 2022, of the application and fees in the amount of 
$112.50 (Receipt No. M307044 attached). 
  
The application was declared administratively complete and filed with the Office of the Chief 
Clerk on January 5, 2023. Staff will continue processing the application for consideration by the 
Executive Director. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the application, please contact me via email at 
Joshua.Schauer@tceq.texas.gov or at (512) 239-1371. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joshua Schauer, Project Manager  
Water Rights Permitting Team  
Water Rights Permitting and Availability Section  
 
 
Attachment 
 
 
































